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BUDE HARBOUR 
Local Notice to Mariners - 3 of 2024 

Bude Harbour dredging works  
 
 

Harbour users are advised, the dredging works on the canal will continue into the 
inner harbour basin commencing Wednesday 8th May 2024.  
 
For further information contact.   contracting@cormacltd.co.uk 
 
  

Paul Vincent 
Harbour Master 
3rd May 2024 
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